HENDRIX-MURPHY FOUNDATION PROGRAMS IN LITERATURE AND LANGUAGE

Hendrix College, Conway, Arkansas

2012-2013 Hendrix-Murphy Sabbatical Stipend Fund for Faculty Development

Application Invitation

The Hendrix-Murphy Foundation offers stipends of between $1,000 and $2,000 for approved faculty sabbatical projects that focus on literature or language. The deadline is 4 p.m., January 20, 2013, for requests from faculty on sabbatical during all or part of 2012-2013. 

Please email your application to Foundation Associate Director Shin Yu Pai at pai@hendrix.edu. 
Faculty requests. Your request may be brief but should include responses to the following questions:


1.
description of the sabbatical project and its relationship to literature and language education at Hendrix College,


2.
description of how funds will be spent, and


3.
description of how you may share the results of the sabbatical project with the campus community upon return to campus, including a formal program or presentation to the campus community, including both students and faculty.

Award criteria and process. A subcommittee of the Hendrix-Murphy Program Committee will review applications to ensure that each project has a clear and substantial tie to the study of language and literature at Hendrix. Because the Committee on Faculty will have already approved the project, the subcommittee will not judge your project’s relative merits. The actual stipend amount will be determined by the number of approved requests, but will be at least $1,000.00 and no more than $2,000.00. 

Award conditions. Your stipend will be paid with your first payroll check of the 2012-2013 fiscal year, or at the end of June 2012. Because the award is a stipend, no receipts or other expenditure documentation will be required. 

Reports. Please submit a brief written report to the Foundation associate director no later than September 30, 2013. You are also encouraged to make a presentation on your project, in particular to an audience that includes students. We hope that students will thereby benefit from observing faculty as life-long scholars as well as teachers. Please notify the associate director when you have scheduled such a presentation. 
